
 

 
 

14. 2. 2008  
 

 
RICCARTON WIGRAM COMMUNITY BOARD  

RECESS COMMITTEE  
 

A meeting of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board Recess Committee 
was held on Wednesday 23 January 2008 at 9am 

 
 

PRESENT: Peter Laloli (Chairperson), Jimmy Chen, Beth Dunn, Judy Kirk, 
Mike Mora and Bob Shearing. 

  
APOLOGIES: Apologies were received and accepted from Helen Broughton for 

absence and Jimmy Chen for lateness (arrived 9.02am).   
 
 
The Committee reports that: 
 
PART C – DELEGATED DECISIONS 
 
1. APPLICATION TO THE RICCARTON/WIGRAM COMMUNITY BOARD’S YOUTH DEVELOPMENT 

SCHEME 
  
 The Committee considered an application for funding from the Board’s 2007/08 Youth Development 

Fund for Jonathon Manu Broman for the purchase of Judo Gis to enable him to attend a Judo 
competition in Canberra, Australia, in mid-February 2008. 

 
 The Committee resolved to allocate $500 to Jonathon Manu Broman from its 2007/2008 Youth 

Development Scheme Funding Scheme, $500 as a contribution towards the purchase of Judo Gis.   
 
 
 
The meeting concluded at 9.08am.   
 
 
CONFIRMED THIS 4TH DAY OF FEBRUARY 2008 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 PETER LALOLI  
  CHAIRPERSON 


